
Dear Family, 

CHRISTMAS DISCO 
Just a reminder about our 'Christmas Disco' tonight. 
Nursery and Under 6 Unit (Reception and Year 1) 5.30 - 6.30pm 
Under 9 Unit (Yr2&3) 6.45 - 7.45pm 
Under 12 Unit (Years 4, 5 and 6) 8 - 9pm 

An adult must accompany the Nursery and U6 children throughout their whole please. 
You don't have to have an adult with children in the Under 9 or Under 12 Units, but you are welcome to stay if 
you want! 

On arrival, come to the main entrance of the school and you will then leave through the entrance of the Under 6 
Unit. 

Only the children who are supposed to be here at the specific times to arrive at that time please. 

The £2.50 entry is to be paid in cash on arrival and this includes a visit to Santa and a small gift as well. There will 
be various other things for sale during the evening e.g. drinks, sweets and other sweet treats so bring extra 
money with you! 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY 
Also, I would like to remind you about our 'Christmas Jumper Day', for the 'Save the Children' charity, this 
Thursday 7.12.23. You are welcome to bring a contribution if possible. 

PANTOMIME 
Although there is still some time before we (Reception to Year 6) go to see the 'Jack and the Beanstalk' Panto in 
Rhyl Pavilion on Wednesday 20.12.23, we ask that everyone pays the £20 on ParentPay before then please. This 
includes the price of the panto, bus and lollipop for each child. 

The children will have lunch at school before leaving and we expect to be back between 4 – 4.30pm. As there are 
5 buses, they will arrive back with a little time between each one. 

Diolch yn fawr, 
Dafydd Rhys a Staff Ysgol Bod Alaw 




